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Masks will be optional for all staff and students starting October 12, 

2021. The school board will revisit masks mandates when deemed 

necessary by the Superintendent. 

Fully vaccinated students and employees and individuals 

wearing masks properly, will not have to be quarantined if 

deemed close contacts unless they become symptomatic.



THE CHARLESTON SCHOOL DISTRICT WILL: 

*Strive to have better air quality in the classrooms 

*Follow the Arkansas ready for Learning COVID-19 guidelines set forth for  

public  schools 

*Continue to prevent, prepare for, and respond to COVID-19.

*Have a Point of Contact for confirmed cases/close contacts.

*Continue to work to keep our students and staff healthy and safe.



THE CHARLESTON SCHOOL DISTRICT WILL STRIVE TO: 

*Keep students and staff at recommended physical distance 

*Remind parents to screen their children before school 

*Maintain frequent handwashing 

*Continue contact tracing 

*Keep surfaces cleaning and disinfected throughout the district


